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Civil Procedure
2013

with lightly edited cases both classic and contemporary and
engaging hypothetical problems the sixth edition of civil
procedure cases and problems promotes the analysis and
understanding of both governing procedural rules and
underlying doctrinal complexities the casebook also
emphasizes the social and economic contexts animating modern
procedural problems and reforms as well as the constitutional
dynamics underlying federal jurisdiction

Problems in Contract Law
2019-02-01

in problems in contract law cases and materials ninth edition
by charles l knapp nathan m crystal and harry g prince a
balance of traditional and contemporary cases reflect the
development and complexity of contract law explanatory notes
and text place classic and contemporary cases in their larger
legal context while questions and problem exercises bridge
theory and practice adaptable for instructors with different
teaching techniques this successful book includes various
perspectives and contractual settings and offers a highly
intelligent contemporary treatment of contract law it can
easily be used in teaching by traditional case analysis
through problem based instruction or using theoretical
inquiry new to the ninth edition seven new cases that reflect
advances in or improved statements of contract law two
restored cases kirksey v kirksey and hill v jones that
provide valuable perspectives on fundamental areas of
contract law eight new problems including seven net additions
and one replacement to provide more review options for
teachers and students and to add contemporary fact patterns a
new two color design featuring interesting photographs
illustrating people and places discussed in some of the cases
editing of note and text material to reduce length without
affecting coverage reorganization of text and comment
material to focus comments primarily on historical
developments allowing professors flexibility in assigning or
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deleting comments student accessibility to deleted cases from
prior editions through connected casebook allowing professors
the further flexibility of continuing to easily assign cases
for which they have a particular preference professors and
students will benefit from flexible application for
professors with various teaching methodologies traditional
problem theoretical and practical a mixture of classic and
contemporary cases the authors emphasis on accessibility of
the material rejecting a hide the ball approach review
questions at the end of each chapter that are primarily
designed for students to perform self assessments of their
grasp of the material answers with explanations are included
in an appendix within the book

Conflict of Laws
2018-02-26

in her casebook conflict of laws now in its second edition
internationally respected teacher and scholar laura little
offers a progressive innovative approach to teaching complex
material she brings to the subject her drafting and advocacy
expertise as the associate reporter for the restatement third
conflict of laws authorized by the american law institute in
2014 in a subject where there is plenty of room for debate
and analysis this casebook offers a contemporary alternative
to the subject by connecting coverage of key concepts to law
practice using modern cases and problem pedagogy with its
modular design clear writing comprehensive teacher s manual
and online support the text is highly teachable and has
proven a road tested favorite with both students and
professors key features entirely new domestic relations
sections throughout the book in light of the u s supreme
court s obergefell decision including analysis of supreme
court follow up cases detailed references to the proposed
restatement third drawing from the author s work as an
associate reporter drafting and developing the new
restatement of the law streamlined personal jurisdiction
section presenting the recent u s supreme court cases in
bristol myers squibb and daimler updated international law
material including discussion of the new british defamation
act and its impact on libel tourism and the european union s
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elimination of exequatur for judgment recognition

Cases, Problems, and Materials on
Contracts
2023-02-01

the purchase of this ebook edition does not entitle you to
receive access to the connected ebook with study center on
casebookconnect you will need to purchase a new print book to
get access to the full experience including lifetime access
to the online ebook with highlight annotation and search
capabilities practice questions from your favorite study aids
an outline tool and other helpful resources buy a new version
of this textbook and receive access to the connected ebook
with study center on casebookconnect including lifetime
access to the online ebook with highlight annotation and
search capabilities practice questions from your favorite
study aids an outline tool and other helpful resources
connected ebooks provide what you need most to be successful
in your law school classes the ninth edition of cases
problems and materials on contracts by douglas j whaley and
david horton features classic cases new developments and
thought provoking problems to help students master contract
law cases problems and materials on contracts is known for
pioneering the problem method of law school teaching a staple
in classrooms for decades it stands out from other texts in
the scope of coverage and its use of short carefully
constructed problems to expose students to new concepts
reinforce what they have just learned and stimulate thought
the ninth edition is more accessible than ever it introduces
complicated issues with a clear narrative summary or explicit
statement of black letter law the cases have been tightly
edited for the best effect and as always answers to the
problems appear in the teacher s manual the book can also be
easily adapted to fit various pedagogical needs although it
starts with agreement and moves to consideration it is also
designed for teachers who prefer to begin with consideration
or remedies it can be used in courses that both include and
exclude sales finally because it is shorter than most of its
rivals it works in 4 unit 5 unit and 6 unit courses new to
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the 9th edition cases have been further streamlined and
edited for clarity expanded use of student friendly
introductions to complex material greater emphasis on recent
decisions that involve issues to which students can relate
professors and students will benefit from the book covers the
basics of contracts law in a format that allows greater
exposure to the legal concepts through the many problems that
fill each chapter alongside the most illustrative cases on
point the assessment multiple choice questions at the end of
each chapter are meatier than such questions in most books
focusing not on the right answer so much as on what real
attorneys must consider when confronted with the issues
presented indeed the whole book is written not just to teach
the rules of law but to train the students to be lawyers
faced with commercial issues for example problems sometimes
ask students whether they would be committing malpractice if
they took a certain course of conduct an issue very much on
the mind of actual attorneys but seldom mentioned in law
school classrooms

Civil Procedure
2017-05-11

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency with lightly edited cases
both classic and contemporary and engaging hypothetical
problems the sixth edition of civil procedure cases and
problems promotes the analysis and understanding of both
governing procedural rules and underlying doctrinal
complexities the casebook also emphasizes the social and
economic contexts animating modern procedural problems and
reforms as well as the constitutional dynamics underlying
federal jurisdiction casebookconnect features online e book
law school comes with a lot of reading so access your
enhanced e book anytime anywhere to keep up with your
coursework highlight take notes in the margins and search the
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full text to quickly find coverage of legal topics practice
questions quiz yourself before class and prep for your exam
in the study center practice questions from examples
explanations emanuel law outlines emanuel law in a flash
flashcards and other best selling study aid series help you
study for exams while tracking your strengths and weaknesses
to help optimize your study time outline tool most professors
will tell you that starting your outline early is key to
being successful in your law school classes the outline tool
automatically populates your notes and highlights from the e
book into an editable format to accelerate your outline
creation and increase study time later in the semester

Cases Problems and Materials on Contracts
2016-05-16

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder cases problems
and materials on contracts is distinguished among other texts
by its excellent organization and thorough coverage of the
basic themes of contract law the accessible straightforward
text begins with clear introduction to each section or
concept carefully selected cases have been tightly edited for
the best effect using an engaging problem oriented approach
students learn contract doctrine by applying their knowledge
to short well conceived hypotheticals offering a flexible
organization the book starts with offer and acceptance and
moves on to consideration however the book is designed so
courses can easily start with consideration or remedies its
flexibility allows for use in courses in which professors are
required to teach sales yet can also be adapted to avoid
teaching the ucc a manageable length accounts for the book
being used in courses of 4 5 and 6 hour length the authors
have worked closely on all chapters to deliver a seamless
revision to this popular text key features of the new edition
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the seventh edition begins with a new chapter containing an
expanded introduction to the study of contracts law every
chapter now includes new introductory material all chapters
with the exception of chapter one end with an assessment
section which consists of multiple choice questions and
answers designed to help the students review the material
just learned casebookconnect features online e book law
school comes with a lot of reading so access your enhanced e
book anytime anywhere to keep up with your coursework
highlight take notes in the margins and search the full text
to quickly find coverage of legal topics practice questions
quiz yourself before class and prep for your exam in the
study center practice questions from examples explanations
emanuel law outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and
other best selling study aid series help you study for exams
while tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize
your study time outline tool most professors will tell you
that starting your outline early is key to being successful
in your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Evidence Under the Rules
2018-12-01

evidence under the rules text cases and problems is one of
the most widely adopted evidence casebooks ever published
structured around the federal rules of evidence the book
contains carefully edited cases and secondary materials as
well as numerous problems that allow students to apply
concepts during classroom exercises or on their own text
boxes provide interesting background on select cases and
additional perspectives on key issues the ninth edition has
been updated to include the most recent evidence cases and
developments as well as insights into recent and pending
amendments to the federal rules it has been streamlined by
shortening or eliminating some notes making it even more user
friendly it contains applications of evidence law to factual
scenarios that students are likely to find particularly
interesting new to the ninth edition discussion of recent
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influential cases including the supreme court s decisions in
ohio v clark and pena rodriguez v colorado as well as the
most contemporary federal circuit and trial court decisions
new problems exploring issues on rule 404 b evidence rule 410
protections for plea bargaining statements the rule 606 b ban
on postverdict juror testimony demonstrative aids and
attorney client privilege new comment perspective boxes on
issues of corporate character evidence and the use of
handwriting experts to authenticate writings after daubert
discussion of recent amendments to the federal rules such as
the amendment to the rule 803 16 ancient documents hearsay
exception as well as discussion of the pending proposal to
amend the rule 807 residual exception to the hearsay rule
professors and students will benefit from introductory text
that provides a foundation for understanding the cases and
materials that follow numerous problems that treat cutting
edge issues allowing students to apply important concepts to
contemporary evidentiary problems guidance for answering note
questions to assist students in understanding how to approach
nuanced evidentiary questions comment perspective text boxes
that provide broader perspectives to aid in understanding
doctrine

Evidence
2016

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency evidence cases commentary and
problems offers comprehensive coverage of the topics and
concepts central to evidence law while remaining concise
enough to cover in a four unit course organized around the
federal rules of evidence with carefully edited cases thought
provoking problems and a wide variety of secondary material
this casebook gives students a solid foundation in the
principles and debates surrounding evidence law without the
confusion of more encyclopedic approaches features of
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evidence cases commentary and problems comprehensive coverage
of all subjects traditionally covered in evidence courses as
well as areas of emerging debate well selected tightly edited
cases illustrate the central concepts and controversies of
the law rather than attempting encyclopedic coverage
carefully selected problems some hypothetical and some based
on actual cases allow students to test their understanding of
particularly confusing rules compelling excerpts from
treatises and law review articles portions of the legislative
history of the rules particularly the advisory committee
notes and congressional reports and floor debates augment the
cases thoughtful organization of the material is based on the
federal rules of evidence and leverages the rules as a
teaching tool chapter 1 provides the background knowledge
assumed in most discussions of evidence law including
judicial opinions the federal rules of evidence and the
legislative history of the rules thoroughly updated the
revised fourth edition presents new material reflecting
developments in confrontation clause jurisprudence especially
as relates to melendez diaz v massachusetts and michigan v
bryant new material on privilege and physical evidence
numerous new cases added with older ones moved to the website
revised material to reflect technical and jurisprudential
developments in the field of scientific proof casebookconnect
features online e book law school comes with a lot of reading
so access your enhanced e book anytime anywhere to keep up
with your coursework highlight take notes in the margins and
search the full text to quickly find coverage of legal topics
practice questions quiz yourself before class and prep for
your exam in the study center practice questions from
examples explanations emanuel law outlines emanuel law in a
flash flashcards and other best selling study aid series help
you study for exams while tracking your strengths and
weaknesses to help optimize your study time outline tool most
professors will tell you that starting your outline early is
key to being successful in your law school classes the
outline tool automatically populates your notes and
highlights from the e book into an editable format to
accelerate your outline creation and increase study time
later in the semester
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Evidence
2020-02-02

a flexible and engaging casebook evidence cases commentary
and problems focuses on core concepts and central
controversies in evidence law presented through tightly
edited cases stimulating commentary from a wide range of
perspectives and carefully crafted problems the fifth edition
while as streamlined and teachable as its predecessors
includes excerpts from more than fifty new cases and twenty
new articles fresh problems and enhanced editorial material
and three entirely new sections one on machine generated
proof one on digital forensics and one on authenticating
electronic evidence there is new up to date material on
sexual assault cases dna evidence social science evidence
privileges judicial notice hearsay confrontation other crimes
evidence and other key topics new to the fifth edition new
sections on machine generated proof digital forensics and
authenticating electronic evidence new materials on
confrontation and hearsay character evidence in sexual
assault and child molestation cases dna evidence social
science evidence other crimes evidence and other key topics
excerpts from more than 50 new cases and 20 new articles new
problems and editorial material throughout professors and
students will benefit from flexible structure that allows the
book to be taught cover to cover in a four unit one semester
class but also can be abridged or rearranged to suit course
length and instructor s preferences comprehensive coverage
with a wide range of perspectives text that is written with
clarity and concision and includes well selected and tightly
edited cases a balanced mix of cases commentary and problems
covering relevance hearsay character evidence impeachment
privilege expert testimony and authentication well written
introductory materials that identify key issues important
distinctions and common sources of confusion

Problems in Contract Law
2012

in problems in contract law cases and materials ninth edition
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by charles l knapp nathan m crystal and harry g prince a
balance of traditional and contemporary cases reflect the
development and complexity of contract law explanatory notes
and text place classic and contemporary cases in their larger
legal context while questions and problem exercises bridge
theory and practice this successful book includes various
perspectives and contractual settings and offers a highly
intelligent contemporary treatment of contract law it can
easily be used in teaching by traditional case analysis
through problem based instruction or using theoretical
inquiry new to the ninth edition seven new cases that reflect
advances in or improved statements of contract law two
restored cases kirksey v kirksey and hill v jones that
provide valuable perspectives on fundamental areas of
contract law eight new problems including seven net additions
and one replacement to provide more review options for
students and to add contemporary fact patterns a new two
color design featuring interesting photographs illustrating
people and places discussed in some of the cases editing of
note and text material to reduce length without affecting
coverage reorganization of text and comment material to focus
comments primarily on historical developments allowing
professors flexibility in assigning or deleting comments
student accessibility to deleted cases from prior editions
through connected casebook allowing professors the further
flexibility of continuing to easily assign cases for which
they have a particular preference professors and students
will benefit from a mixture of classic and contemporary cases
the authors emphasis on accessibility of the material
rejecting a hide the ball approach review questions at the
end of each chapter that are primarily designed for students
to perform self assessments of their grasp of the material
answers with explanations are included in an appendix within
the book

Civil Procedure
2023

problem based civil procedure casebook book providing clear
and accessible content lightly edited cases and a
chronological approach for law students taking civil
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procedure courses

Looseleaf: Problems in Contract Law:
Cases and Materials 8e
2016-05-16

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder problems in
contract law cases and materials offers a balance of
traditional and contemporary cases that reflect the
development and complexity of contract law explanatory notes
and text place classic and contemporary cases in their larger
legal context questions and problem exercises bridge theory
and practice adaptable for instructors with different
teaching techniques this successful book includes various
perspectives and contractual settings and offers a highly
intelligent contemporary treatment of contract law it can
easily be used in teaching by traditional case analysis
through problem based instruction or using theoretical
inquiry key features of the new edition addition of more than
60 review questions with detailed answers that provide the
reasoning behind the correct answer and explain why the other
choices are incorrect inclusion of landmark recent cases
offering a variety perspectives from a number of
jurisdictions including california on the parole evidence
rule focus on shortening and clarifying the text and note
material casebookconnect features online e book law school
comes with a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book
anytime anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight
take notes in the margins and search the full text to quickly
find coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz
yourself before class and prep for your exam in the study
center practice questions from examples explanations emanuel
law outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
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selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Evidence Under the Rules
2023-01-27

buy a new version of this textbook and receive access to the
connected ebook with study center on casebookconnect
including lifetime access to the online ebook with highlight
annotation and search capabilities practice questions from
your favorite study aids an outline tool and other helpful
resources connected ebooks provide what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes evidence under the
rules text cases and problems is one of the most widely
adopted evidence casebooks ever published structured around
the federal rules of evidence the book contains carefully
edited cases and secondary materials as well as numerous
problems that allow students to apply new concepts during
classroom exercises or on their own text boxes provide
interesting background on select cases and additional
perspectives on key issues new to the 10th edition additional
problems are provided and often these are combined into the
notes following cases and other materials these problems
generate good classroom discussion without displacing
conversations about the cases and the principles under
consideration the book is also redesigned with more colors on
the page and other design features that provide clues to the
content of the textual material the note material found after
cases and textual accounts includes organizational headings
that act as signposts calling the attention of students to
the key issues the book retains the old favorites like boys
on the bridge problem 2 c a papier mache man problem 3 i and
if you want to stay healthy problem 4 q new end of chapter
quizzes are included to help in the review of the materials a
thoroughly updated and expanded index benefits for
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instructors and students introductory text that provides a
foundation for understanding the cases and materials that
follow numerous problems that treat cutting edge issues
allowing students to apply important concepts to contemporary
evidentiary problems a teacher s manual that provides
suggestions by the authors for discussing the notes and cases
comment perspective text boxes that provide broader
perspectives to aid in understanding doctrine sidebars that
contain photographs and text relating to important cases
offering background on how the evidence issue arose

Cases, Problems, and Materials on
Contracts
2023

contracts casebook for law students

Evidence
2017

offering a tested selection of interesting modern cases help
students remember the rules recognize difficult issues of
application examine the policy choices inherent in the rules
and build their case reading and analytical skills evidence
practice problems and rules second edition is focused on
preparing students for bar passage and law practice concise
notes relatively few in number maximize the likelihood that
students will engage with them examples of provocative
minority approaches frame the federal rules choices essay
style problems and multiple choice questions are presented
throughout

Property
2016-02-29

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
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the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency hallmark features of property
cases problems and skills tightly and clearly organized both
substantively and visually balance of classic and new cases
shorter than most other property casebooks for students
visual aids include maps diagrams and photographs chapter
opener maps provide a geographic table of contents of the
cases to be considered in that chapter and serve as a
reminder of the competing visions of real property as a
fungible market commodity and as a unique place essential to
personhood and community interrelationships text clearly
identifies the majority minority trend status of each rule as
relevant post case notes are relatively concise and avoid the
treatise style references that sometimes frustrate students
without sufficient pedagogical benefit chapter reviews
include multiple choice and essay questions with answers in
the appendix and bringing it home statutory practice guiding
students in researching their state s statutory coverage of
selected topics likely to be regulated by statute
casebookconnect features online e book law school comes with
a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book anytime
anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight take notes
in the margins and search the full text to quickly find
coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz yourself
before class and prep for your exam in the study center
practice questions from examples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Problems and Cases on Secured
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Transactions
2016

when you purchase a new version of this casebook from the
lift program you receive 1 year free digital access to the
corresponding examples explanations in your course area now
available in an interactive study center examples
explanations offer hypothetical questions complemented by
detailed explanations that allow you to test your knowledge
of the topics covered in class starting july 1 2017 if your
new casebook purchase does not come with an access code on
the inside cover of the book please contact wolters kluwer
customer service the email address and phone number for
customer service are on the copyright page found within the
first few pages of your casebook the problem approach
featured in problems and cases on secured transactions
thoroughly engages students with imaginative scenarios
presenting the material as easily accessible and as
manageable as possible without avoiding the intricacies of
secured transactions students come to appreciate that the
principal resource for the course is ucc article 9 itself
while the casebook is an essential tool for study the law is
found in the code problems and cases on secured transactions
is carefully designed for an introductory mainstream course
not for an advanced course or seminar the material is
presented as completely comprehensible even enjoyable rather
than an arcane science that only an insider can be expected
to understand cases are heavily edited and liberal editorial
notes help express the vibrancy of true life situations a
good mix of short and long problems gives each lesson a
comprehensive linear flow while keeping students focused a
progressive mix of problems helps students see the common
elements as rules and principals learned in a simpler setting
can readily be applied to more complex transactions earlier
problems lean more heavily though not exclusively on the
individual and consumer borrower situations as the lessons
advance the mix of materials progressively includes more
small business and large business transactions key features
of the new edition the latest on the 2010 revisions to
article 9 in particular how the name of the debtor problem is
now to be dealt with new legislative initiatives addressing
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the problem of so called bogus or harassing filings twelve
new principal cases decided since 2010 bring the book up to
date and better elucidate points to be made

Property
2020

property casebook with clearly marked pedagogy and ample
explanatory text

Cases, Problems, and Materials on
Contracts
2012

cases problems and materials on contracts is distinguished
among other texts by its excellent organization and thorough
coverage of the basic themes of contract law the accessible
straightforward text begins with clear introductions to each
section or concept carefully selected the cases have been
tightly edited for best effect using a problem oriented
approach short well conceived hypotheticals engage the
students a well received and flexible organization starts
with offer and acceptance and moves to consideration however
the book is designed so courses can easily start with
consideration or remedies its flexibility allows for use in
courses in which professors are required to teach sales and
also can be adapted to avoid teaching the ucc a manageable
length accounts for the book being used in courses of 4 5 and
6 hour length the authors have worked closely on all chapters
to deliver a seamless revision to this popular text the sixth
edition has been updated with recent cases as the authors
combed through hundreds to select the best hallmark features
of cases problems and materials on contracts thorough
coverage of basic themes of contract law problem oriented
short sharp hypotheticals manageable length for use in
courses of 4 5 and 6 hour length cases and problems approach
accessible straightforward text o well organized o clear
section and concept introductions popular and flexible
organization o begins with offer and acceptance and moves to
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consideration o designed to easily start with consideration
or remedies instead o designed for courses that require
professors to teach sales o easily adapted for courses that
avoid teaching the ucc tight case editing collaborative
authors work on all chapters seamless revision thoroughly
updated the revised sixth edition presents completely updated
cases

Constitutional Law
2011

constitutional law cases materials and problems fourth
editionuses a thought provoking problem approach that
encourages students to delve deeper into constitutional
doctrine and gives them an accessible and interesting way to
learn constitutional issues problems at the beginning of each
chapter are referenced throughout the text for continuity
principal constitutional law cases are edited as lightly as
possible to allow the supreme court to speak for itself and
shorter notes accompany the problems key features updated to
address recent u s supreme court decisions including susan b
anthony list v driehaus 2014 nlrb v canning 2014 texas v
united states 2016 zivotofskyv kerry 2015 shelby county ala v
holder 2013 puerto rico v sanchez valle 2016 mcburneyv young
2013 koontzv st johns river water management district 2013
hollingsworth v perry 2013 united states v windsor 2013
obergefellv hodges 2015 whole woman s health v hellerstedt
2016 fisher v university of texas at austin 2016 agency for
international development v alliance for opensociety
international inc 2013 reed v town of gilbert 2015 john
walker iii v texas division sons of confederateveterans inc
2015 burwellv hobby lobby stores inc 2014 zubikv burwell 2016
revised notes and question address all scholarly perspectives
on the constitutional issues presented and provide starting
points for classroom discussion about the social political
and doctrinal ramifications of the supreme court s decisions
onlineroadmap and points to remember sectionsdistillthe
significance for the various decisions provide students with
key takeaways on constitutional doctrine and offer guidance
on how seemingly discrete issues of constitutional law fit
together
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Property Law
2015-07-02

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder property law
practice problems and perspectives is a unique package that
features a concise user friendly accessible casebook with a
two color design and straightforward exposition and an online
simulation that features practice ready materials and author
scripted videos with questions and problems features blends
property doctrine and real world practice not only with
practice tips but also by focusing on the subjects that
practitioners need to know a stimulating challenging
presentation that is also transparent the book retains the
subtlety of the classic texts but comments explicitly on the
overlapping elements to ensure that students can see all the
connections numerous examples richly illustrate the
introduction of new material a unique interactive element
that teaches students how to read a land survey a robust
electronic version of the casebook on casebookconnect com
that includes links to online simulation materials such as
videos and practice ready materials for students not using
casebookconnect com they can purchase access to the online
simulation materials separately isbn 9781454851868
casebookconnect features online e book law school comes with
a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book anytime
anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight take notes
in the margins and search the full text to quickly find
coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz yourself
before class and prep for your exam in the study center
practice questions from examples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
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starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Evidence
2016-05-16

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder evidence cases
commentary and problems offers comprehensive coverage of the
topics and concepts central to evidence law while remaining
concise enough to cover in a four unit course organized
around the federal rules of evidence with carefully edited
cases thought provoking problems and a wide variety of
secondary material this casebook gives students a solid
foundation in the principles and debates surrounding evidence
law without the confusion of more encyclopedic approaches
features of evidence cases commentary and problems
comprehensive coverage of all subjects traditionally covered
in evidence courses as well as areas of emerging debate well
selected tightly edited cases illustrate the central concepts
and controversies of the law rather than attempting
encyclopedic coverage carefully selected problems some
hypothetical and some based on actual cases allow students to
test their understanding of particularly confusing rules
compelling excerpts from treatises and law review articles
portions of the legislative history of the rules particularly
the advisory committee notes and congressional reports and
floor debates augment the cases thoughtful organization of
the material is based on the federal rules of evidence and
leverages the rules as a teaching tool chapter 1 provides the
background knowledge assumed in most discussions of evidence
law including judicial opinions the federal rules of evidence
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and the legislative history of the rules thoroughly updated
the revised fourth edition presents new material reflecting
developments in confrontation clause jurisprudence especially
as relates to melendez diaz v massachusetts and michigan v
bryant new material on privilege and physical evidence
numerous new cases added with older ones moved to the website
revised material to reflect technical and jurisprudential
developments in the field of scientific proof casebookconnect
features online e book law school comes with a lot of reading
so access your enhanced e book anytime anywhere to keep up
with your coursework highlight take notes in the margins and
search the full text to quickly find coverage of legal topics
practice questions quiz yourself before class and prep for
your exam in the study center practice questions from
examples explanations emanuel law outlines emanuel law in a
flash flashcards and other best selling study aid series help
you study for exams while tracking your strengths and
weaknesses to help optimize your study time outline tool most
professors will tell you that starting your outline early is
key to being successful in your law school classes the
outline tool automatically populates your notes and
highlights from the e book into an editable format to
accelerate your outline creation and increase study time
later in the semester

Constitutional Law
2015-11-18

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder constitutional
law cases materials and problems is designed as a teacher s
book by stimulating thought inviting classroom discussion and
helping professors to effectively teach its thought provoking
problem approach encourages students to delve deeper into
constitutional doctrine and gives them an accessible and
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interesting way to learn constitutional issues problems at
the beginning of each chapter are referenced throughout the
text for continuity principal constitutional law cases are
edited as lightly as possible to allow the supreme court to
speak for itself and shorter notes accompany the problems a
detailed teacher s manual gives insights into the problems
and cases in the text chapter opening problems in the third
edition are revised in light of the 2011 supreme court health
care decision the occupy wall street movement is carefully
explored as well new court cases are included such as
national federation of independent business v sebelius
arizona v united states united states v alvarez knox v
service employees international union hosanna tabor
evangelical lutheran church arizona christian school tuition
organization v winn chamber of commerce v whiting snyder v
phelps brown v entertainment merchants association sorrel v
ims health inc borough of duryea v guarnieri nevada
commission on ethics v carrigan arizona free enterprise club
s freedom club pac v bennett free enterprise fund v public
company accounting board stop the beach renourishment inc v
florida department of environmental protection holder v
humanitarian law project and united states v stevens
casebookconnect features online e book law school comes with
a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book anytime
anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight take notes
in the margins and search the full text to quickly find
coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz yourself
before class and prep for your exam in the study center
practice questions from examples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester
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Property Law
2019-03-07

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder property law
practice problems and perspectives second edition is a truly
contemporary 1l property text this book is distinguished by
its extraordinarily clear and engaging writing and by the
degree to which the authors make the material accessible and
enjoyable to students in this foundational course the authors
embrace the task of training lawyers and as a result their
text regularly asks students to answer questions and solve
problems from the perspective of attorneys the authors delve
fully into legal doctrine and address profound policy issues
in a direct and understandable manner drawing upon an
outstanding range of case opinions including those from
seminal cases as well those from recent and provocative
disputes property law practice problems and perspectives is
more than just a text it incorporates a truly unique online
simulation that features practice ready materials and
professionally produced author scripted videos that
illuminate property law issues and disputes the text
regularly references documents used in practice which are
available to students in the simulation new to the second
edition revised and updated case opinions and textual
discussion for example the section addressing the fair
housing act now includes a discussion of disparate impact
litigation after texas dept of housing and community affairs
v inclusive communities project inc the chapter devoted to
takings law now includes summaries of horne v dept of
agriculture and murr v wisconsin new and sometimes startling
images such as a subdivision marketing poster from san diego
in 1915 that offers a frightening example of pervasive
discriminatory housing practices that existed prior to the
fair housing act enjoyable new problems drawn from reported
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case opinions for example the problem of the obstinate ex
involving a couple who live together in a home owned
individually by one of them when that person breaks off the
relationship the other refuses to move out claiming an
interest in the property professors and students will benefit
from a blend of property doctrine and real world practice a
unique interactive element that teaches students how to read
a land survey a unique border along the edge of the text in
the chapter on the real property transaction allowing
students to place key concepts and doctrinal material in the
context of phases of the transaction a robust electronic
version of the casebook along with online videos and practice
ready materials casebookconnect features online e book
highlight take notes in the margins and search the full text
to quickly find coverage of legal topics practice questions
practice questions from examples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Problems and Materials on Secured
Transactions
2015-07-06

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this brief problems based
book is popular with students and instructors alike because
it offers clear text and a practical straightforward approach
to the law of secured transactions secured transactions is a
difficult course but the authors make it interesting through
a juxtaposition of problems designed to illustrate the issues
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addressed by the relevant section of the uniform commercial
code along with representative cases and textual explanations
for the more recondite issues throughout the book emphasis is
placed on the actual practice of law in this area where
expertise often leads to job offers features thorough and up
to date coverage on black letter law popular problems
approach enjoyed by professors and students alike
straightforward and practical problems with interesting fact
patterns explore different portions of the uniform commercial
code and provide students with the important context while
still allowing them to determine the answer independently in
which the issues arise important cases which are teachable
and interesting and illustrate the reactions of the courts to
the issues flexible content and organization adaptable to
many teaching styles and allowing the instructor more freedom
to structure the course 9th ed features new case in the
matter of faith ann peaslee and others new expanded problems
on key issues and an updated teacher s manual casebookconnect
features online e book law school comes with a lot of reading
so access your enhanced e book anytime anywhere to keep up
with your coursework highlight take notes in the margins and
search the full text to quickly find coverage of legal topics
practice questions quiz yourself before class and prep for
your exam in the study center practice questions from
examples explanations emanuel law outlines emanuel law in a
flash flashcards and other best selling study aid series help
you study for exams while tracking your strengths and
weaknesses to help optimize your study time outline tool most
professors will tell you that starting your outline early is
key to being successful in your law school classes the
outline tool automatically populates your notes and
highlights from the e book into an editable format to
accelerate your outline creation and increase study time
later in the semester

Civil Procedure
2018-12-10

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
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the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder in civil
procedure tenth edition the authors employ a pedagogical
style that offers flexible organization at a manageable
length the book gives students a working knowledge of the
procedural system and introduces the techniques of statutory
analysis the cases selected are factually interesting and do
not involve substantive matters beyond the experience of
first year students the problems following the cases present
real life issues finally the book incorporates a number of
dissenting opinions to dispel the notion that most procedural
disputes present clear cut issues new to the tenth edition
revised coverage of discovery including the 2015 amendments
to the federal rules of civil procedure and digital discovery
revised and updated coverage of arbitration including class
waivers contemporary cases and examples added throughout
professors and students will benefit from teachable well
structured text featuring clear organization concisely edited
cases chosen to be readily accessible to first year students
textual notes introducing each section that highlight
connections between material and practical problems a
manageable length which allows the class to get through this
complex course material in limited hours flexible
organization adaptable to a variety of teaching approaches a
clear straightforward writing style making the material
accessible to students without oversimplifying an effective
overview of the procedural system which provides students
with a working knowledge of the system and of techniques for
statutory analysis assessment questions and answers at the
end of each chapter to help students test their comprehension
of the material casebookconnect features online e book law
school comes with a lot of reading so access your enhanced e
book anytime anywhere to keep up with your coursework
highlight take notes in the margins and search the full text
to quickly find coverage of legal topics practice questions
quiz yourself before class and prep for your exam in the
study center practice questions from examples explanations
emanuel law outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and
other best selling study aid series help you study for exams
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while tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize
your study time outline tool most professors will tell you
that starting your outline early is key to being successful
in your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Problems and Materials on the Sale and
Lease of Goods
2019-03-15

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder clear lucid
and extremely accessible problems and materials on the sale
and lease of goods eighth edition by douglas j whaley and
stephen m mcjohn helps students understand black letter law
and the statutory language of articles 2 2a 5 and 7 in the
uniform commercial code and related federal statutes a
sensible flexible organization follows the order of the ucc
and is adaptable to many teaching styles drawing on
experience in both teaching and writing the authors provide
thorough and practical coverage using a popular problems
approach the text s effective format manageable length and
inclusion of the most important cases make problems and
materials on the sale and lease of goods concise and
efficient new to the eighth edition new cases in most
chapters examining hot topics expanded discussion of
boilerplate clauses review questions added as a summary to
each chapter updates discussion of restatement 3d changes to
strict product liability standards professors and students
will benefit from concise effective format makes black letter
law accessible and helps students understand statutory
language in the uniform commercial code thorough and up to
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date coverage sensible flexible organization follows the
order of ucc articles 2 2a 5 and 7 adaptability to many
teaching styles popular problems approach straightforward and
practical problems with interesting fact patterns illustrate
the relevant issues and their resolution and help to put the
commercial sales statutes and regulations into context
distinguished authorship draws on experience in both teaching
and writing manageable length and clear writing style case
selection the most important cases are selected to illustrate
the reactions of the courts to pressing issues
casebookconnect features online e book law school comes with
a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book anytime
anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight take notes
in the margins and search the full text to quickly find
coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz yourself
before class and prep for your exam in the study center
practice questions from examples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Regulation of Lawyers
2024

professional responsibility casebook for law students with
problems notes and an engaging mix of materials

Constitutional Law
2024

casebook on constitutional law for law students
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Problems and Materials on Secured
Transactions
2018-12-10

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder brief clear
and extremely accessible problems and materials on secured
transactions helps students understand black letter law and
the statutory language in the uniform commercial code concise
yet comprehensive coverage includes the most recent case and
statutory developments a sensible flexible organization makes
it adaptable to many teaching styles drawing on experience in
both teaching and writing the authors provide thorough and
practical coverage using a popular problems approach with
interesting fact patterns the text s effective format
manageable length and inclusion of the most important cases
make problems and materials on secured transactions concise
and efficient hallmark features of problems and materials on
secured transactions popular problems approach
straightforward and practical problems with interesting fact
patterns explore different portions of the uniform commercial
code clear and lucid writing style important teachable and
interesting cases manageable length concise efficient and
effective format flexible content and organization adaptable
to many teaching styles effective format makes black letter
law accessible and helps students understand statutory
language thorough and up to date covers the latest changes in
and cases relating to u c c article 9 as well as other
relevant laws and cases distinguished authorship draws on
experience in both teaching and writing thoroughly updated
the tenth edition presents a introduction to the ucc multiple
choice assessment questions with analysis for each chapter
new cases including 1st source bank v wilson bank trust
eleventh circuit holding that violation of automatic stay in
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bankruptcy may give rise to damages for emotion distress
thompson young v wells fargo dealer services mishcon de reya
new york llp v grail semiconductor prairie state bank trust v
deere park associates mcdonald v yarchenko how the 2010
amendments to the ucc on determining the name of an
individual for filing affect lenders their attorneys and the
courts along with discussion of state filing office
procedures the effect of online filing practices state
procedures to deal with bogus and fraudulent financing
statements new technologies and repossession remote disabling
gps location self driving cars intersections between secured
transactions and contract law errors in security agreements
scope of security interest in intellectual property whether
bank may lose security interest in car due to forged release
of lien a case that may make students tremble in which a
misfiled termination statement caused a law firm s client to
lose 1 5 billion in collateral

Property Law
2024-01-30

buy a new version of this textbook and receive access to the
connected ebook with study center on casebook connect
including lifetime access to the online ebook with highlight
annotation and search capabilities access also includes
practice questions an outline tool and other helpful
resources connected ebooks provide what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes property law practice
problems and perspectives is a truly contemporary 1l property
text this book is distinguished by its extraordinarily clear
and engaging writing and by the degree to which the authors
make material accessible to students in this foundational
course anderson and bogart s text is a joy to read for both
student and teacher the authors embrace the task of training
lawyers and as a result their text regularly asks students to
answer questions and solve problems from the perspective of
attorneys the authors delve fully into legal doctrine and
address profound policy issues in a direct and understandable
manner the casebook draws upon an outstanding range of case
opinions including those from seminal cases as well as recent
and provocative disputes the text uses a two color design and
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includes a wonderful selection of photographic images each
chapter begins with an introduction that captures themes and
issues that run throughout and ends with a bulleted summary
of the law property law practice problems and perspectives is
nextgen bar ready the text covers all of the substantive
topics covered on the new bar exam moreover the problems and
exercises train students to think of real world applications
of the material just like the nextgen format new preparing
for practice exercises develop the skills tested on the
nextgen bar the book s unique online simulation resource
features practice ready materials and professionally produced
author scripted videos that illuminate property law issues
and disputes the text regularly references documents used in
practice these documents are available to students in the
simulation new to the 3rd edition nextgen bar ready the
authors have carefully curated the substance of the book to
ensure that it covers the topics tested on the new bar exam
in addition the preparing for practice exercises throughout
the book should help develop the practice oriented thought
processes and skills necessary to succeed in the new exam
format revised and updated case opinions and textual
discussion for example the section addressing the fair
housing act now includes additional discussion of disparate
impact litigation after texas dept of housing and community
affairs v inclusive communities project inc similarly the
authors updated the chapter devoted to takings law to include
the latest cases such as cedar point nursery the ip chapter
includes the 2023 supreme court decision on trademark
protection involving jack daniel s and dog toys enjoyable new
problems drawn from the most recent reported case opinions
new problems include the application of the takings clause to
taxi licenses in the wake of uber lyft covenants against
short term rentals like vrbo and airbnb easements involving
proposed carbon capture pipelines the application of the fair
housing act to eviction based on the use of a service dog in
violation of the lease the use of part performance by a son
to enforce a contract breached by his parents professors and
students will benefit from a blend of property doctrine and
real world practice a stimulating challenging presentation
that is also transparent the book retains the subtlety of the
classic texts but comments explicitly on the overlapping
elements to ensure that students can see all the connections
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among legal doctrines numerous examples that richly
illustrate the introduction of new material a unique
interactive element that teaches students how to read a land
survey the authors present this element during the discussion
of the importance of the description of real property in
deeds and contracts this exercise helps students understand
the issues presented by the text in case opinions and
problems the transactional perspective adopted by the authors
in chapters where that is especially relevant such as real
estate transactions and landlord tenant law a unique border
along the edge of the text in the chapter on the real
property transaction allowing students to place key concepts
and doctrinal material in the context of phases of the
transaction a robust electronic version of the casebook along
with online videos and practice ready materials a book that
is the ideal text for a four unit course but includes ample
coverage permitting a professor to construct a five or six
unit course revealing and sometimes startling images such as
a subdivision marketing poster from san diego in 1915
reflecting racially restrictive covenants a frightening
visual example of pervasive discriminatory housing practices
that existed prior to the fair housing act

Regulation of Lawyers
2015

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency writing in his direct and
lively style stephen gillers explores the subtleties and
nuances of the legal and ethical rules governing lawyers and
judges from great teaching cases timely materials and
realistic problems students come away with new insight
equipped to detect and avoid improper conduct over the course
of their professional careers refined through years of
classroom use this casebook offers comprehensive coverage
covers the full range of professional responsibility issues
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in less space about 20 percent shorter than the 9th edition
well balanced mix of cases secondary sources timely materials
often drawn from recent headlines engaging problems and
challenging notes goes beyond the rules in recognizing that
the law is not necessarily self evident and covers many
subtleties gillers discusses the rules from different
perspectives students are thus better equipped to detect and
avoid improper conduct in their professional life than if
they had learned the rules alone excellent case selection
relevant cases exemplify multiple variations on particular
themes realistic helpful problems abundant problems many
based on actual events that facilitate class discussion and
enable students to understand the rules and regulations that
will govern their professional behavior detailed notes
provide in depth treatment of the issues high profile author
stephen gillers is a highly visible and recognized national
authority on professional responsibility accessible and
engaging style the writing is characterized by variety
clarity and humor accompanied by an outstanding annual
statutory supplement co authored by roy d simon andrew m
perlman and john steele the popular regulation of lawyers
statutes and standards covers all major minor and state
variations on the rules governing lawyers and judges
casebookconnect features online e book law school comes with
a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book anytime
anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight take notes
in the margins and search the full text to quickly find
coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz yourself
before class and prep for your exam in the study center
practice questions from examples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester
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Evidence
2017-03-07

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder offering a
tested selection of interesting modern cases help students
remember the rules recognize difficult issues of application
examine the policy choices inherent in the rules and build
their case reading and analytical skills evidence practice
problems and rules second edition is focused on preparing
students for bar passage and law practice concise notes
relatively few in number maximize the likelihood that
students will engage with them examples of provocative
minority approaches frame the federal rules choices essay
style problems and multiple choice questions are presented
throughout with suggested analyses for every problem provided
in the teachers manual key features short video clips are
available and icons in page margins show where they relate to
material and what aspects of rules and doctrines they
illustrate reflects changes to the federal rules treatment of
prior consistent statements includes the latest supreme court
decisions on the confrontation clause ohio v clark and the
prohibition against juror impeachment of verdicts warger v
shauers casebookconnect features online e book law school
comes with a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book
anytime anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight
take notes in the margins and search the full text to quickly
find coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz
yourself before class and prep for your exam in the study
center practice questions from examples explanations emanuel
law outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
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your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Constitutional Law
2017-04-18

buy anew versionof this connected casebook and
receiveaccessto theonline e book practice questionsfrom your
favorite study aids and anoutline toolon casebookconnect the
all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder constitutional
law cases materials and problems fourth editionuses a thought
provoking problem approach that encourages students to delve
deeper into constitutional doctrine and gives them an
accessible and interesting way to learn constitutional issues
problems at the beginning of each chapter are referenced
throughout the text for continuity principal constitutional
law cases are edited as lightly as possible to allow the
supreme court to speak for itself and shorter notes accompany
the problems key features updated to address recent u s
supreme court decisions including susan b anthony list v
driehaus 2014 nlrb v canning 2014 texas v united states 2016
zivotofskyv kerry 2015 shelby county ala v holder 2013 puerto
rico v sanchez valle 2016 mcburneyv young 2013 koontzv st
johns river water management district 2013 hollingsworth v
perry 2013 united states v windsor 2013 obergefellv hodges
2015 whole woman s health v hellerstedt 2016 fisher v
university of texas at austin 2016 agency for international
development v alliance for opensociety international inc 2013
reed v town of gilbert 2015 john walker iii v texas division
sons of confederateveterans inc 2015 burwellv hobby lobby
stores inc 2014 zubikv burwell 2016 revised notes and
question address all scholarly perspectives on the
constitutional issues presented and provide starting points
for classroom discussion about the social political and
doctrinal ramifications of the supreme court s decisions
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onlineroadmap and points to remember sectionsdistillthe
significance for the various decisions provide students with
key takeaways on constitutional doctrine and offer guidance
on how seemingly discrete issues of constitutional law fit
together casebookconnectfeatures online e book law school
comes with a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book
anytime anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight
take notes in the margins and search the full text to quickly
find coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz
yourself before class and prep for your exam in the study
center practice questions fromexamples explanations emanuel
law outlines emanuel law in a flashflashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Regulation of Lawyers
2005

this casebook goes beyond the rules in teaching students the
subtle differences between proper and improper conduct
writing in his direct and lively style stephen gillers
explores the subtleties and nuances of the legal and ethical
rules governing lawyers and judges from great teaching cases
timely materials and realistic problems students come away
with new insight equipped to detect and avoid improper
conduct over the course of their professional careers refined
through years of classroom use this casebook also offers
comprehensive coverage a balanced mix of materials discussion
beyond the rules and from different perspectives detailed
notes and an accessible and engaging style key benefits
comprehensive coverage includes the full range of
professional responsibility issues excellent case selection
manageable length accessible style well balanced mix of cases
secondary sources and timely materials often drawn from
recent headlines realistic helpful and abundant problems new
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and revised many based on actual events and which facilitate
class discussion detailed and challenging notes providing in
depth treatment of the issues discussion beyond the rules and
from different perspectives new cases and materials on recent
supreme court opinions on a lawyer agent s binding authority
discipline for invading an opposing lawyer s attorney client
relationship racially biased prosecutorial summations the
definition of the practice of law and its effect on the
market for legal services the legalzoom settlement with north
carolina improper inferences in jury arguments causation
requirements in proving criminal defense lawyer malpractice
and lawyer liability for fraud in negotiations

Contracts
2017-04-11

buy anew versionof this connected casebook and
receiveaccessto theonline e book practice questionsfrom your
favorite study aids and anoutline toolon casebookconnect the
all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency this looseleaf version of the
connected casebook does not come with a binder contracts
cases discussion and problems fourth editionis known for its
strikingly clear straightforward text that illuminates cases
as well as concepts and theory the book focuses on modern
cases to expose students to contemporary contract law but it
also includes many important or iconic older cases numerous
problems ranging from simple to complex supplement cases and
introduce topics taught most effectively through problems the
casebook s traditional organization begins with formation and
then corresponds to the sequence followed by the restatement
2nd of contracts and treatises procedural issues are
highlighted when presented by the cases and transactional
issues such as drafting client counseling and negotiation are
raised through the use of questions and small exercises
throughout the text strengthening the text s focus on
contemporary methods of contracting modern issues in standard
contracts are explored along with contracts entered into
electronically international and comparative material offers
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alternative approaches for students to consider such as those
taken by the united nations convention on contracts for the
international sale of goods cisg and the unidroit principles
of international commercial contracts key features a
continuing focus on contracting via electronic media an
increase in the number of problems and the conversion of
former case notes into problems new multiple choice self
assessment questions for each chapter at the end of the book
casebookconnectfeatures online e book law school comes with a
lot of reading so access your enhanced e book anytime
anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight take notes
in the margins and search the full text to quickly find
coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz yourself
before class and prep for your exam in the study center
practice questions fromexamples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flashflashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester

Property Law
2020-02-06

an innovative property casebook that re imagines the law
school casebook format and covers all the major topics
included in a basic 1l property course property law second
edition borrows some pedagogical features commonly found in
undergraduate textbooks making use of sidebars illustrations
and other design devices to present material more clearly the
authors present concepts simply then move the discussion
toward complexity the opposite of the approach taken by many
current texts clear yet sophisticated the casebook is the
perfect choice for all skill levels including problems that
students can and should be able to do on their own
explanatory answers and skills based exercises this casebook
is both professor friendly and student friendly themes that
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run through the course are highlighted throughout the book
resulting in a casebook that clearly presents the
fundamentals of property law this allows students to develop
an understanding of basic concepts on their own while
allowing professors to assist their students in developing an
advanced understanding of property law the authors of
property law are experts on the property coverage on the bar
exam and while this casebook goes far beyond test only
material students will benefit from their expertise and will
learn every topic they are likely to see on the bar exam new
to the second edition additional text on racial
discrimination and other critical issues in a subtle way
giving instructors the choice of how deeply to explore those
issues revisions to chapter 9 to include murr v wisconsin the
supreme court s most recent regulatory takings case a revised
chapter 10 that includes new material on intellectual
property and property theory minor corrections and
refinements throughout the casebook professors and students
will benefit from a text that starts from simplicity and
moves to complexity the book first provides text that
explains the basic doctrine then presents a simple case
example and finally moves to more complex issues cases that
are introduced with explanatory text discussing the law and
issues surrounding the case this radically different approach
from most other casebooks allows students to have a better
grasp of the concepts and themes before they even read the
case problems and exercises that students can complete on
their own with explanatory answers included in an appendix an
innovative design that aids student learning with sidebars
diagrams charts and illustrations that make concepts clearer
to students cases that are used as examples not introductions
to legal rules many topics in the book feature introductory
text illustrations and problem sets before a single case is
introduced to aid in students legal learning the inclusion of
sample documents helping students to understand core concepts
a book perfect for a four credit course but also features a
modular design that can be used in courses of varying credit
size more comprehensive bar exam topic coverage than any
competing book
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Evidence
2016

a flexible and engaging casebook evidence cases commentary
and problems focuses on core concepts and central
controversies in evidence law presented through tightly
edited cases stimulating commentary from a wide range of
perspectives and carefully crafted problems the fifth edition
while as streamlined and teachable as its predecessors
includes excerpts from more than fifty new cases and twenty
new articles fresh problems and enhanced editorial material
and three entirely new sections one on machine generated
proof one on digital forensics and one on authenticating
electronic evidence there is new up to date material on
sexual assault cases dna evidence social science evidence
privileges judicial notice hearsay confrontation other crimes
evidence and other key topics new to the fifth edition new
sections on machine generated proof digital forensics and
authenticating electronic evidence new materials on
confrontation and hearsay character evidence in sexual
assault and child molestation cases dna evidence social
science evidence other crimes evidence and other key topics
excerpts from more than 50 new cases and 20 new articles new
problems and editorial material throughout professors and
students will benefit from flexible structure that allows the
book to be taught cover to cover in a four unit one semester
class but also can be abridged or rearranged to suit course
length and instructor s preferences comprehensive coverage
with a wide range of perspectives text that is written with
clarity and concision and includes well selected and tightly
edited cases a balanced mix of cases commentary and problems
covering relevance hearsay character evidence impeachment
privilege expert testimony and authentication well written
introductory materials that identify key issues important
distinctions and common sources of confusion

Regulation of Lawyers
2015

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
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access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency an exceptionally popular
casebook regulation of lawyers is a sophisticated lively mix
of up to date materials realistic problems and relevant
examples that covers the full range of professional
responsibility issues author gillers goes beyond the rules to
get at the subtle differences between proper and improper
conduct in the real world drawing from an excellent selection
of case law legal literature challenging notes and examples
from current headlines this accessible text helps students
understand the rules regulations and code of ethics that will
govern their professional behavior the ninth edition has been
updated to include current case law on a variety of topics
including the due process clause ethical and legal
obligations of prosecutors and denial of privilege for in
house counsel in the eu it also addresses a range of new
issues such as the ethics of outsourcing legal work the use
of social media and the effects of technology and cross
border practice on traditional models of regulation this
edition is also shorter than the previous edition enhancing
teachability without sacrificing clarity or its comprehensive
scope casebookconnect features online e book law school comes
with a lot of reading so access your enhanced e book anytime
anywhere to keep up with your coursework highlight take notes
in the margins and search the full text to quickly find
coverage of legal topics practice questions quiz yourself
before class and prep for your exam in the study center
practice questions from examples explanations emanuel law
outlines emanuel law in a flash flashcards and other best
selling study aid series help you study for exams while
tracking your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your
study time outline tool most professors will tell you that
starting your outline early is key to being successful in
your law school classes the outline tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e book into an
editable format to accelerate your outline creation and
increase study time later in the semester
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Basic Tort Law: Cases, Statutes, and
Problems
2018-02-13

buy a new version of this connected casebook and receive
access to the online e book practice questions from your
favorite study aids and an outline tool on casebookconnect
the all in one learning solution for law school students
casebookconnect offers you what you need most to be
successful in your law school classes portability meaningful
feedback and greater efficiency offering comprehensive
coverage that is suitable for one or two semester torts
courses basic tort law cases statutes and problems fifth
edition s flexible organization accommodates courses that
begin either with coverage of intentional torts in chapter 2
or negligence beginning with chapter 3 chapters 9 17 allow
teachers to select additional topics that fit best with their
curriculum and interests key features cases edited to
moderate length so professors can help students analyze
judicial reasoning and treatment of policy implications
practice oriented problems in each chapter a new section on
the intentional tort of false imprisonment covering the
concepts of confinement consent intentionality and the
shopkeeper s privilege a new case addressing whether strict
liability for abnormally dangerous activities applies to
fracking which juxtaposed with another featured case
illustrates the differing ways courts have approached the
restatement factors a new case discussing joint and several
liability offering a straightforward introduction that
enhances or may be substituted for a more detailed treatment
of this complicated area casebookconnect features online e
book law school comes with a lot of reading so access your
enhanced e book anytime anywhere to keep up with your
coursework highlight take notes in the margins and search the
full text to quickly find coverage of legal topics practice
questions quiz yourself before class and prep for your exam
in the study center practice questions from examples
explanations emanuel law outlines emanuel law in a flash
flashcards and other best selling study aid series help you
study for exams while tracking your strengths and weaknesses
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to help optimize your study time outline tool most professors
will tell you that starting your outline early is key to
being successful in your law school classes the outline tool
automatically populates your notes and highlights from the e
book into an editable format to accelerate your outline
creation and increase study time later in the semester
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